
NATIONAL AWARDS COMMITTEE – QUARTERLY REPORT 
 
On behalf of the National AVVA Awards Committee 
there is very little to report at this time. As of today we have only received two nominations for 
member of the year and Fellowship award.  Hopefully we will receive more in the month of April. 
 
 
Beverly Pounds 
AVVA National Awards Chair 
	


